CERO
STAFF

The Cero Staff has done a terrific job this year
in decorating our “Ballroom™. Under the super-
vision of Cpt. James Watson, the Cadets have
been able to enjoy a year full of dancing and
musical entertainment. This year was a ““first”
for Cpt. Watson and his crew, and through the
cooperation of the administration, they manag-
ed to add some “Canteen Parties” to our
schedule. Thank you for all you have done,
Gentlemen.

Seated: Mixon, Watson, Rivers. Stand.: England, Morris, Topps, Forio.
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